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5th September 2025 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We hope you are well and that your children have settled back into their school routine. 

We have been delighted with the high standard of uniform and behaviour upon their return and look 

forward to a successful academic year ahead. 

We would like to remind parents who collect students from the school car park of the drop off and 

pick up times. Please see below: 

• No cars on site after 8.20am 

• No cars on site before 3.15pm 

A reminder that on Wednesday 24th September 2025, we will be holding our annual Open Evening 

for Year 6 on our school site. This evening is to support parents in selecting a secondary school for 

their child. 

To enable staff to set up and prepare for the event, the site will be closing at 1.00pm for students. 

Students will have shorter lessons and will have access to break and lunch services. Students will 

leave site at this time via the usual exits. Parents collecting students by car may do so from 1.15pm. 

If you require child supervision, please use the form link below: 

https://forms.office.com/e/v0ady273TB 

Upcoming dates for the diary: 

• 27th – 31st October 2025 – Half Term Break 

• 14th November 2025 – School INSET Day 

• 22nd December 2025 – 2nd January 2026 – Christmas Break 

• 5th January 2026 – Return to school  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Ms E O’Connor 

Headteacher  

https://forms.office.com/e/v0ady273TB

